





April 12, 2017

Supervisor Jason Leifer
Town of Dryden
93 East Main Street
Dryden, NY 13053

Re: Cortland Road Sewer District rate increase

Dear Supervisor Leifer:

At the direction of the Mayor I have been asked to advise you of the Sewer Rate increase that was recently approved by the Board of Trustees. Effective July 15, 2017 the new rates for the Cortland Road Sewer District are as follows:

	SEWER RATES
	RATE

	 
	 

	First 1250 gallons (minimum)
	72.19

	Next 13750 gallons (per thousand)
	5.65

	Next 25000 gallons (per thousand)
	8.18

	Next 20000 gallons (per thousand)
	8.78

	Next 40000 gallons (per thousand)
	9.40

	Next 100000 gallons (per thousand)
	10.00

	Next ALL gallons (per thousand)
	10.00




[bookmark: _GoBack]The rate increase will be reflected on the October 15, 2017 Invoice to the Town for the Cortland Road Sewer District. Please advise me of any rate changes for the Cortland Road Sewer District customers.

A hard copy of this letter will be mailed to you.

Sincerely,



Debra L. Marrotte
Clerk/Treasurer


